Cage Green Primary School



Charlie Middleton
P.T.A. Meeting
Harvest
Second Hand Uniform
Sylvanian Family Characters
Individual Photo
Netball Club

Charlie Middleton

Charlie Middleton in Class 4K has recently been in hospital and following surgery is still very poorly. He will be shortly flying out to America with his mum and dad as part of his ongoing treatment and they are expected to remain there for a minimum of three months.

Class 4K have already sent get well cards to Charlie and Miss Kingsnorth will ensure that his class friends stay in touch with Charlie in the weeks ahead.

We will be organising two school discos (KS1 and KS2) on Thursday 6th November and all the money raised will be used to make a gift to the family to help finance their visit and to show our love and support. More information on this event will follow shortly.

Mrs Shacklock our Family Liaison Officer is keeping in close touch with the family at this difficult time.



P.T.A. Meeting

The P.T.A. are holding a meeting on Wednesday, 15th October at 7.30 p.m. Biscuits will be provided!!!

The P.T.A. organise many events throughout the year, raising funds for the school. Everyone is automatically a member, therefore everyone is welcome to come along on Wednesday. The main area of discussion will be the Christmas Fair on the 6th December. This will also form the AGM. The P.T.A. are always interested in new ideas to raise money, maybe your child's old school or pre-school ran some exciting events that we could also do. Also more helpers at fundraising events are always welcome. As the saying goes 'many hands make light work'. Thank you

Harvest

The children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 walked down to the Parish Church on Tuesday morning, thankfully in glorious sunshine. The Church was filled with parents and friends to listen to the Harvest songs and poems that the children sang and read out and saw some lovely artwork depicting the season.

The collection will be donated to the schools charity of the year.

Unfortunately the sun did not shine on Wednesday morning for the Years 1 and 2 Harvest service. Luckily this was held in the hall. Parents and friends of the children were charmed by the songs and poems, delivered by children. The children in Year 2 also talked through the life cycle of an apple tree.

The donations of tinned, dried and fresh foods were delivered to Fegans in Tunbridge Wells, who provide support for adults and children.

Second Hand Uniform Sale

Date: 10th October 2014 Academic Year 2014/15

Bulletin No: 3

There will be a sale of donated clothes afterschool on Friday 17th October

Sylvanian Family Characters

Mrs Shacklock has a small collection of Sylvanian Family characters which the children love playing with in Sunshine Club at lunchtime. If anyone has any of these Characters at home which are no longer played with, she would be very happy to have them for Sunshine club. Please be assured they will provide enormous enjoyment for our lunchtime club. Thank you.

Individual Photographs

The easiest and quickest way to order your child's photograph is by logging onto the Kittle website and placing your order online. However, if you wish to send your order to school, the collection date has been extended to the last day of term, Thursday 23rd October.

Netball Club

Netball Club will now run on a Monday after school.
This is open to both boys and girls in Years 4,5 and 6.
Miss McNeill would love to see more children join the club so that we can play inter-school matches on Wednesdays.
Please come along on Monday if

Please come along on Monday if you would like to take part.